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 Author: Rep. Rosecrants 

 Date: 3/4/2025 

 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The POLPCS1 to HB1002 sets forth administrative procedures related to the issuance of stalking 

warning letters. Any costs associated with serving these letters are expected to be absorbed in 

accordance with the normal duties of the agencies involved. Therefore, in its current form, 

HB1002 is not anticipated to have a material impact on state budget or appropriations. 

 

The POLPCS1-AMD1 deletes the requirement that the court clerk post certain public notice of 

the warning letter. It does not change the fiscal impact of the measure. 

 

Prepared By: Robert Flipping IV, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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